5/11/71

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

WEDNESDAY, MAY 12, 1971

ATTENDEES:

Hal Neely Al Ligrani

Don Kirk

Fred Waddell John Stap

Harry Jennings

Harry Smith

Frank Morgan

Rose Hager

Fred Joy

Bob Scott

MINUTES:

Rose Hager to answer letter to downtown Club regarding meeting on next years programs.

Bob Scott read letter from Veterans Administration Hospital regarding members attendance at their Memorial service. No response.

Bob Scott read letter on Rotary Trade Fair, May 27. Bob will coordinate with Dick Chandler.

Approved for membership:

Dr. Charles Hoover - Animal Hospital - Bob Scott

Col. Francis A. Holt (USAF-Ret.) - Director Engineering Hospital - Dan Smith

Frank Morgan reported a \$2,028.00 profit on raffle, and that we will end year with approximately \$2,000.00 in cash.

Hal Neely to contact Worth McCauley and Clear Creek High School regarding scholarship and awards, and to proceed within the budget.

Harry J. Jennings Club Secretary